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I purchased an ebike 1.5 years ago and it has replaced 90% of my driving within 

Portland, including transport to groceries and errands, taking my child to school, and 

taking myself to work. We need less cars on the road for long-term environmental 

protection and for the short-term benefits for people's health and well-being, so 

please support this. 


